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PAKISTAN HOUSE

8 EAST 65TH STREET, NEW YORK, NY 10065
TEL: (212) 879-8600 FAX: (212) 744-7348

No. Second-12/1/2021

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations presents its
compliments to the Office of the President of the Economic and Social Council
(ECOSOC) and has the honour to refer to latter’s letter dated 29 July 2021 and 07
September 2021 regarding VNR presentations during High Level Political Forum (HLPF)
2022.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission of Pakistan wishes to inform of the intention
of the Islamic Republic of Pakistan to present its second Voluntary National Review
during the 2022 ECOSOC’s HLPF.

The Permanent Mission of Pakistan to the United Nations avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the President of the Economic and Social Council
the assurances of its highest consideration.

7 September 2021

To the Office of H.E. Mr. Collen Vixen Kelapile,
President of the Economic and Social Council (EC
New York



